Subject: Re: Senegal 2005: Male Survey Variable Recode information? FGM/C
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Thu, 27 Jul 2017 21:21:13 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS Stata Specialist, Tom Pullum:

You have identified a potential flaw in the report and the data file. It does appear that men were
not asked about their perception of men's attitudes toward FGM/C. We are looking into this and
someone will contact you and post something on the forum. It is possible that a question number
and a variable number were mismatched. In the meantime, please do not use mg124.

Thanks for asking about this!
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